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INTRODUCTION   

1. Performance Scrutiny Committee is asked to consider material relating to the 
public commitment made by Chief Constable Habgood in July 2016 to people in 
the Thames Valley area.  

 
2. CC Habgood’s commitment, set out in an open letter and supported in detail by a 

forward-looking information pack, is that “my officers, staff and volunteers will 
continue to work tirelessly, along with our partners and you the public, to make 
the Thames Valley an even safer place to live and work”.  

 
3. The Chief Constable and his police force deliver many of the strategies and aims 

that are set out in the Police and Crime Plan via their own internal Delivery Plan. 
The Police and Crime Plan is produced by the Police and Crime Commissioner 
(PCC), as required by the Police Reform and Social Responsibility Act 2011, and 
sets out the PCC's strategic police and crime objectives for the Thames Valley. 

 
4. Both the Police and Crime Plan (2013-17, refreshed in 2014) and the Thames 

Valley Police Delivery Plan (2015-16) were brought to OCC’s Performance 
Scrutiny Committee in May 2015. The Thames Valley Police Delivery Plan (2016-
17) has also been included as published earlier this year and the PCC is currently 
seeking consultation about the Police and Crime Plan for 2017.  

 
5. The Committee is recommended to consider CC Habgood’s letter of July 2016, 

and the associated paper “Our Commitment: Working Together To Make 
Communities Safer”, and to put any relevant questions to the Chief Constable 
and the PCC.  

 
6. The Committee is also invited to raise any other questions about police and crime 

matters in the Oxfordshire area.  
 

RECOMMENDATION 
7. The Committee is RECOMMENDED to consider CC Habgood’s letter of July 

2016, and the associated paper “Our Commitment: Working Together To 
Make Communities Safer”, and to put any relevant questions to the Chief 
Constable and the PCC.  

 
CONTACT OFFICERS 

Chief Constable’s Office 
Chief.Constable@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk    
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